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Dear Parent/Carers

This year we are going to host our school Sports Day virtually. It will take place on Friday 26th June for the children in school and the children at home will have until 12 noon that that day to send in their scores. We feel it is really important for the children to continue to have enjoyable events during this term and encourage all children to get involved. 

If your child is continuing to home school, they will be sent the list of activities with instructions on how to complete and score each activity. Scores will need to be sent in to the school before Friday 26th June. All activities have been designed to be inclusive for all children. The children at school, will compete in each of the activities at school and the year 6 children will help with the scoring. 

Once all the scores are in, the winning team’s colours will be presented on the school cup. 

Many thanks and we look forward to sharing this whole school event with you.



Kind Regards,


Miss Mandy
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